
DOE Secretary Chu Urged to Offer Loan Guarantees for Rare Earths

July 20, 2010

  

In a bipartisan letter signed by 20 senators yesterday, Senators Evan Bayh (D-IN) and Lisa
Murkowski (R-AK) urged Secretary Steven Chu to utilize the loan guarantee program to ensure
a domestic supply of rare earth metals.

  

For your information, the letter is attached below.
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